
“Assisting People to Become Independent, Healthy and Safe” 
An Equal Opportunity Employer 

Oregon Department of Human Services 
Office of Safety, Oversight and Quality 

3406 Cherry Street 
   P.O. Box 14530 
Salem, OR 97301 

August 10, 2021 

Tierra Rose Care Center 
Colleen Rees, Administrator 
4254 Weathers Street NE 
Salem, OR 97301 

RE:  Provider #38E075 - Nursing Facility License Extension 
Current License #1897786943 Maintains Valid through 07/31/2022 

To Whom It May Concern: 

This letter serves to verify that our office is in receipt of the required materials and 
fee for the license renewal for Tierra Rose Care Center which expired on 
07/31/2020.   

As part of the Oregon Department of Human Services’ standard process, the facility 
license referenced above will maintain valid through 07/31/2022 or until it has been 
determined that the facility is in substantial compliance with all Federal Regulations 
and Oregon Administrative Rules following the completion of a recertification and 
licensing survey. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact our office. 

Sincerely,   

Cathy Orias 
Operations and Policy Analyst 3 
DHS, APD, Safety, Oversight & Quality Unit 
503-910-9069
catherine.m.orias@dhsoha.state.or.us

Delivered electronically to: crees@tierrarose.com
Posted on APD website:
https://www.oregon.gov/DHS/PROVIDERS-PARTNERS/LICENSING/NFLU/Pages/license-verification.aspx 

Oregon
  Kate Brown, Governor 
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